
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, October 28, 2024, a public hearing, as required by 

N.C.G.S. 105-317, will be held by the Board of Commissioners of the County of Durham, North 

Carolina (the “Board”) regarding the proposed adoption of uniform schedules of values, 

standards, and rules (the “schedules”) to be used in appraising real property for property tax 

purposes as of January 1, 2025. The hearing will commence at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter 

as the matter can be heard, and will be held in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room, 200 East 

Main Street, Second Floor, Durham, NC 27701.  

The schedules were submitted to the Board at its regularly scheduled meeting on October 14, 

2024.  A complete copy of the schedules is available for public inspection at the office of the 

Durham County Tax Administrator, 201 East Main Street, Third Floor, Durham, NC 27701.  A 

complete copy of the schedules is also available online at the Durham County website, 

www.dconc.gov, under the “Proposed 2025 Schedules of Values” portion of the Tax 

Administration section. 

The hearing will provide a reasonable opportunity to be heard for persons wishing to express 

their views on the proposed adoption of the schedules. Prior to any regular meeting of the 

Board or during normal business hours, citizens may submit written comments by addressing 

them to: the Board of Commissioners of Durham County, c/o Monica Wallace, Clerk to the 

Board, 200 East Main Street, Durham, NC 27701. Citizens who wish to speak must sign up 

outside the Commissioners’ Meeting Room prior to the meeting.  

COUNTY OF DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA  

Monica Wallace, Clerk to the Board 

Dated: October 15, 2024 

http://www.dconc.gov/

